
 

Cutter James Departs Shipyard Bound For Boston Commissioning 

The fifth National Security Cutter, James, departs the Huntington Ingalls shipyard July 
12, 2015.  James was delivered to the U.S. Coast Guard June 5 and will be based in 
Charleston, South Carolina, after its commissioning Aug. 8 in Boston, Massachusetts. 
U.S. Coast Guard photo by Carol (Rene) Shaw.  
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